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Tel ~ 01484 223969 
                                                                                    
 

Kirkwood Hospice Charity Run May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers          18.05.18 
 
Next week from May 21st – May 25th 

Reception children will run 1K. 
Year 1 and Year 2 will run 2K. 
This is to support Kirkwood Hospice Around the World 2018.  
Donations welcome. Please send them with your child during the week. 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely   

    
Mrs D Wilson      
Head Teacher 


